
SAN SIMON PARTICIPATORY ASSESSMENT  

 

Dear participant, 

First we would like to express our gratitude for your enthusiastic 

participation in the first five of six steps of the participatory 

assessment of land management interventions in the San Simon 

valley – thank you! Second, we would like to invite you to a group 

meeting for the final step. Planning for the future of the valley 

requires evaluating what has be done in the past in a collaborative 

way to learn from the different knowledge, experiences and 

perspectives of people who care about this land. 

This is the opportunity to see the results of the interviews, field 

data collected on evaluation criteria you identified and hear from 

other participants. We will then integrate our perspectives for your 

final evaluation of these interventions.  

We are looking forward to seeing and working with you again. 

While you are a direct participant in the overall process, please feel 

free to invite relatives or friends that you think would be 

interested in experiencing the final step. 

Thank you to those who have supported this research, including: 

                    

 
 

  

 

 

Date: Friday 

November 15, 2013 

 

Time: 9:00 – 15:00 

 

Place: Bureau of 

Land Management 

Safford 

 

Address: 711 14th 

Avenue, Safford   

 

For more information 
contact:  

Anahi Ocampo  
Phone 520-440-5055 

anahiom@email.arizona.edu 

 

 
 

  


